
 

 

 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR STORM SIREN BIDS 

01/14/2022 & 01/21/2022 

 

The City of Grove is currently accepting bids for one “Whelen WPS 2900 Storm Siren”.   The City Clerk will 
receive sealed bids marked ‘Storm Siren Bids’ at the City of Grove office located at 104 W. 3rd, Grove, 
Oklahoma until 9:00 a.m. on February 7, 2022, bids will be opened and publicly read.  Bid specifications are 
available online www.cityofgroveok.gov or may be obtained by contacting Frank Close, Emergency 
Management Director at 918-786-4357  
 
 
Ivonne Buzzard 
City Clerk 
 
 

**PLEASE RUN TWO (2) TIMES** AS A LEGAL NOTICE 
ON FRIDAY, JANUARY 14, 2022 & FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


